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Message from Mrs Donelan
Dear Families and friends,

Happy New- Year; I am looking forward to witnessing the blessings that 2024 brings to us all!
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noticed that Mrs Grant- Jones has returned from her secondment, she will be with us erery
Thursday and  Friday unbil half term and then will return full-time next half term; it s great tor
have her back. We have some exciting things planned over the next term and some of these
Yesterday, Mrs Scott took three of our KS2 boys who were randomly selected to attend a
Chester City Football Club experience with CDAT—they had an amazing time. They enjoyed
children from other CDAT schools. In a fortnight three girls will be attending the same
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CDAT Chester City
Football Club
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Year 2 have enjoyed starting their new- Art unit linked to their connected learning theme, “Where in World?” They ‘I,.‘
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Year 4 have began the new- year with a bang! They have worked their socks off by reading and drawing graphs
in maths, finished their cass texdt (Krindlekron), played basketball and learned all about the water cycle in Science!
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Year 5 have enjoyed getting back into leaming this week! They have started our new- PE unit of basketball and
looking at their nem~ class tent, Macheth in English. Year Five have settled back really happily and are looking
Year 6 have settled nicely into the nem- term. They hame bheen busy writing an Amazon book resview- as a conclu~
nates and translation in maths. It has been a very busy week but they harve all risen to the challenge.
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enjoyed having lots of fun in class!

Attendance Matters
We?,ULJ Attendance:
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Every Day Counts.... pre-select children’s meals on Parent Pay.

The menu next week is... Week 2
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Notices

EDAT

Chester Diocesan Academies Trust

Dates the

Tuesday 16th January:  Y4-6 Tag Rugby Club 3.30pm-4.30pm

Junior Eco Club. 3.30pm-4.30pm
Reading Ambassador Meating 3.30-4pm
Tag Rugby Sports Competition 3.30-4pm
Y2 Coffee and Catch up 9.00am-9.45am

Wed. 17th January:
Thursday 18th January:
Whole school Pooh Bear Picnic Day
FS2 Museun Trip
Tuesday 23rd Jaruary:  Y4-6 Tag Rugby Club 3.30pm-4.30pm
Junior Eco Club 3.30pm-4.30pm

Lego Club 3.30pm-4.30pm

FS2 Stay & Play 2.00pm-3.30pm

Sports competition  3.30pm-4.30pm
Thursday 25th January: Y| Coffee and Catch up 94.00am-9.45am

Wed. 24th January:

Our Christian Value this half term is ...

Tuesday 30th January:  Y4-6 Tag Rugby Club 3.30pm-4.30pm
Junior Eco Club 3.30prn—4.30pm

Lego Club 3.30pm-4.30pm

Reoding Ambassador Meehng 3.30—4pn1

Thursday Ist February:  FS2 Coffee and Catch up Gam-9.45am
Tuesday 6th February:  Y4-6 Tag Rugby Club 3.30pm-4.30pm
Junior Eco Club. 3.30pm-4.30pm
Lego Club. 3.30pm-4.30pm
Wednesday 7th February: Hockey competition 3.30pm-4.00pm
Thursday 8th February: Y6 Coffee and catch up 9.00am-9.45am
Tuesday 13th February:  Y4-6 Tag Rugby Club 3.30pm-4.30pm

Junior Eco Club 3.30p:n—4.30pm
V\/ednp/sdmat [4th Febxucuy: Hotk,ué competition 3.30pn1 —4pnl
Thursday I5th February: Y4 values assembly 9.00am-9.45am

Friday 16th February: School doses for half term

Love must be completely sincere. Hate what is evil, hold on
to what is good. Love one another warmly as Christians,
hard and do not be lazy. Serve the Lord with a heart full
of dewotion. Let your hope keep you joyful, be patient in
your troubles, and pray at all times. Romans 12: 9-12

Facebook page:
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group then please email them to:

ethos echristchurch -moreton.wirral.sch.uk
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PACK YOUR BASKET AND CELEBRATE

NATIONAL WINNIE THE POOH DAY

To celebrate A.A. Milne's birthday in 1882, the
author who brought the adorable, honey-loving bear
to life in his stories

To celebrate we will be hosting a special picnic lunch on
Thursday 18th January 2024
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Christopher Robin and friends favourite flavours of
Sandwiches
Tiger's twisted tails pasta
Pigglet’s pigs in blankets
Roo’s pizza slices
Rabbits garden veggies and fruit

Pooh Bear biscuits and cakes




